1S August 1288

Dear Bruce,

Hopefully my summer report arrived in time for vou to work on this
past weelkend. I mailed it on the 10th. As is typical, I had a few
things dribble in that I touwld add to it and are enclosed here,

1. Documentations for the White-winged Scoter and Red-necked
Fhalarope.

2. 1 received a report of 2 pairs of Short-sared Owls in Emmet County
(NW Iowa); one of the pairs nested and produced 3 voung. This is one

of the few recent nesting records for the species in Iowa. source—Bob
Moats, Estherville

b I also had reportse of family groups of House Finches in Waterloo.
souwce-Mrs. UOpal Uher, Waterloo '

Hope these aren’'t too much of & nulsance.

Rest,
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